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Consider recommendations regarding an update to the “Teleworking” Policy now referred to as the “Hybrid
Remote Work” Policy, as follows:

a) Approve and update Teleworking Policy, now referred to as the Hybrid Remote Work Policy; and

b) Determine that the recommended actions are not a “Project” that are subject to environmental review under
the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Section 15378(b)(5), because
they are organizational or administrative activities of the government that will not result in the direct or indirect
physical changes in the environment.
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